
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Anti-war boycott of your company 
 
 
 
The current US administration has decided to ignore overwhelming global opposition 
to its criminal war policies. It sets itself above international law and refuses to be 
influenced by diplomacy or massive worldwide protests for peace. 
 
The fact that the American economy stands to profit from the billions of dollars of 
destruction that the US military has rained down onto Iraq creates a strong economic 
force in favor of this and future wars. American economic power is also routinely 
used around the world to create access to foreign resources and open up markets to 
US products. This economic power is often linked to the threat of direct or covert 
military action. 
 
As a result, I am shifting my consumer spending away from companies that benefit 
from the American war economy to more peaceful alternatives. This is a way of 
joining together with others to create a counterbalancing economic force for peace 
and send the message that "war does not pay." 
 
I have therefore decided that I will no longer buy your company's products. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PS. If your company has issued, or will be issuing, an official public statement 
condemning the use of military force to address the situation in Iraq, please send me 
information in this regard so that I may reconsider my decision. 
 


